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Stakeholder update 
Monthly update to stakeholders, 

provided by the Rushcliffe Neighbourhood Policing Team 

 

Good morning Everyone 

I hope you are all ok and in the current times where Covid is still with us are keeping safe with 
your families.  

Since I started back in July I have met many of you some in person, some over the phone and 
some over our computer screens as we do nowadays. Whichever way I wanted to say, and I 
say it genuinely, that I am grateful by everyone’s support. There are conversations where it is 
clear we as the police need to improve or have not got things right, being accountable as your 
local Neighbourhood Policing Inspector is important to me. You have been supportive, fair 
and just want the best for Rushcliffe like I do.  

I updated our local priorities in October and wanted to make sure you know what they are. 
They are updated every 3 months and when they are I release them on the Rushcliffe Police 
internet page. The link is here, you just have to add the postcode for the area you want to 
view Neighbourhoods | Nottinghamshire Police 

The current priorities are: 

 Rural Crime 
 Anti-Social Behaviour – Central West Bridgford 

Many of you have asked for a better understanding of who your neighbourhood officers are 
as well as their contact details. I have attached a list of your officers with their email 
addresses. Please do not use these contact details as a way of reporting incidents as they can 
be on rest days or leave and may not see the email for a while. The reporting of incidents 
must be via 999 if an emergency and 101 if it is not. This link will give you guidance on 
reporting incidents Contacting the police in an emergency | Nottinghamshire Police 

Rushcliffe 
Neighbourhood Policing Team.docx 

I will continue to write our Stakeholder reports but in this one I wanted to give you some of 
the details many of you have asked for, so this one is just from me. In future editions the 
sergeants will all provide an update too. 

All the best 

 

 

 

 

Inspector Rob Lawton 
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your local policing 
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